
Friday 25th October 2024 

                         

 This week has been full of pumpkins and spooky fun! The children have used the pumpkins for mark making, 

painting, balancing and scooping. If you are planning on carving pumpkins at home, please do add some photos 

to Tapestry so that we can share them with the children after half term!  

During outside learning the children have used threaded needles to sew leaves for autumn decorations, used 

wrapping and winding skills with mini cardboard pumpkins and built some cosy dens.  

Our mini munchkin pumpkins have been very popular with the children, and they have particularly enjoyed the 

elastic band challenge. Taking off and putting on bands uses controlled precise movements of fingers which helps      

                                               with developing future hand writing skills. 

Important Dates. 
 

Half term: 28th Oct – 1st November. 

Autumn term part 2.  

Mon 4th Nov – Wednesday 18th Dec. 

Friday 13th December- Christmas event 

(parents to attend) 11.15-12.30 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas 

party for all children.  

 

 

 

Little All Sports. 

On Wednesday the children enjoyed a football 

skills session with Lisa. In the second part of 

term we will be covering basketball, gym and 

movement and a Christmas themed sports 

session.  

 

Spare Clothes. 

 

Please check backpacks 

over half term to ensure 

that spare clothing is 

suitable for the colder 

weather. It’s also a good 

time to check that welly 

boots still fit!  

 

 

 

 

Our topic after half 

term is fireworks 

and colours. 

 

As we come to the end of the first half of the autumn 

term, we would like to say a big well done to all of our 

new children for settling in so well and quickly 

becoming part of the Flying Start family, and to our 

older children for being so welcoming to new friends.  

We would also like to say thank you to all the parents 

and carers for being a sea of smiling faces when we 

open the door each morning and afternoon…you 

brighten our day! We wish you all a wonderful half 

term. We return to nursery on Monday 4th November.  

 

 

 


